
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 24th February 2023 

 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Monday 27th February—Y5 Residential Meeting 3:30pm 

Tuesday 28th February—Y5 to Hindu Temple 

Thursday 2nd March—World Book Day 

Thursday 2nd to Tuesday 7th March—Book Fair 

Tuesday 7th March—Years 5 & 6 to Bridgewater Hall 

Wednesday 15th March—Parents’ Evening 

 

 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons 

As part of their Physical Education, Year 4 children will be taken to 

Park Pool in Ormskirk for swimming lessons on a weekly basis 

starting on Friday 3rd March. 

 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance figures for the fist half of the spring 

term stands at 96.63 % with 126 pupils who achieved 100%     

attendance. Well done to everyone! 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are holding parents evening in school on Wednesday 15th 

March for parents to see their child’s teacher and view work. We 

will be sending out details on how to book an appointment next 

week.  
 

 

Tower Wood  

We can accept instalments for the 

Year 6 holiday until June. Please 

send any money together with your 

payment card in a sealed envelope 

marked “Tower Wood”. If you are  

writing a cheque please make it    

payable to “L.C.C”. Thank you.  

 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have 

been brought in so far. Toiletries, feminine 

hygiene products and baby nappies are in 

high demand currently.   

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church 

will collect them.  

 

Online Safety 

Please click here to view advice on our school website for  parents 

regarding children accessing social media. The document is     

accessible at the bottom of the page and is called ‘Social Media & 

Mental Health’. 

 

 

 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Forgiveness” 

‘Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others’ 

Colossians 3.13 

 

 
Year 5 Residential Meeting 

Parents of children in Year 5 are 

invited to attend a meeting directly 

after school on Monday 27th 

March at 3:30pm regarding the 

upcoming residential to PGL  

Newby Wiske in May. 

 

PHA Disco 

We would like to say a big thank you to all the adults who gave 

up their time to support this event, we couldn’t have done it 

without you. The disco was a massive success! Over £500 was 

raised for our PHA and the children all had a brilliant time. 

 
 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 2nd March, children are 

invited to  attend school dressed as a 

character from their  favourite book to 

celebrate World Book Day.  

School lunches will also be a special 

World Book Day theme! 
 

Book Fair 

We are also really excited that we will be holding our Travelling 

Book fair in the school hall from Thursday 2nd March from 

8.45am to 9.15am and 3.30pm -4.00 pm until Tuesday 7th 

March when the last chance to visit the book fair will be from 

8.45am to 9.15am. Each class will have had the chance to 

browse the book fair before it officially opens on the Thursday 

2nd March. Every book sold at our book fair helps us earn   

rewards that our school can spend on free books and re-

sources for our classrooms and library.  
 

Term & Holiday Dates 

Please click here to view the updated term dates for this year 

(to include the bank holiday for King Charles’ coronation). Term 

and holiday dates for 2023-2024 have also been uploaded to 

the school website.  

 

 

Notices 

 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/49955
https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/page/holiday-dates/49686

